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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Burglary Investigation 
 
Date:         December 27, 2016 
  
Time:         1446 hours     
 
Suspects:     Male Juvenile, 15 years, Bloomington CA    
                       
                      Male Juvenile, 17 years, Colton CA  
 
                      Male Juvenile, 17 years, Fontana CA 
 
Location:     1200 Block of William McGrath St., Colton CA 
 
Victim:          John Doe / State of California 
 
Case:            16-08560 
 

 
Summary: 
 
Colton Police Officers responded to a possible residential burglary in progress in the 1200 block of 
William McGrath Street.  Upon police arrival three juveniles fled on foot.  Officers pursued and 
detained all three subjects in the area of Laurel and Teresa Avenue.  Two of the juveniles were found 
to have no-bail arrest warrants.  One juvenile was found to be on active Juvenile Probation for 
burglary.  At time of report, officers were unable to contact the owner of residence.  The three 
juveniles were placed under arrest for obstruction, violation of probation, and their active arrest 
warrants.  All three were transported to Juvenile Hall and booked in.  Anyone with any additional 
information is encouraged contact Corporal R. Valencia at (909) 370-5000. 
 
 


